
 
A public information meeting will be held on 
May 31, 2016 to discuss: 
A request by Jones, Schneider and Stevens, LLC 
(agent) on behalf of American Truck Repair, 
LLC (owner) to annex 0.27 acres into the City of 
Columbia and apply M-1 (General Industrial 
District) as permanent zoning.  The property is 
currently zoned County M-L (Light Industrial 
District) and is located on the east side of 
Highway 763, approximately 500 feet north of 
International Drive, and addressed as 5210 N 
Highway 763. (Case #16-124) 
When: 5:30 p.m., Tuesday, May 31 
Where: City Hall Lobby 
Info: Clint Smith, Senior Planner 
City of Columbia, Community Dev. Dept. 
clinton.smith@como.gov  
(573) 874-7437 
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